

HIGHLANDER TOWNHOMES HOA





PLEASE PICK UP YOUR TRASH!

Please REFRAIN from leaving your trash out in common areas or in areas of sight.
This brings down property values for your community & will attract unwanted rodents to the community.



Remember that your HOA assessments are due MONTHLY on the 1st. They are in the amount of \$200.00. Please ensure that you are up to date on your payments with the HOA. Thank you.









Here at Magnolia Management Services, we would like to wish you & yours a very Happy Thanksgiving! May this Holiday Season serve you well. We are thankful to serve you as your HOA Management Company.





Magnolia Management
Services, LLC., offices will be
closed Thursday, Nov. 23rd &
Friday, Nov. 24th, in
observance of the
Thanksgiving Holiday.

Contact Us:

Magnolia Management Services, LLC.

(225) 286-7546

info@magnoliabr.com

